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NEWSPAPER Issue of JULY 8, 1846

The following is an additional list of Volunteers to the McDuffie Guard's:

Thos. L. GANTT

J.W. FOSHEE

Jno. J. HARP

Josiah PATTERSON

Hudson LUCIUS

Z.W. CARROLL

Jno. Henry POWER

J.L. BECK

Newton ANDERSON

James SMITH

John H. SPOON

Jas. DAWSON

James BUCHANAN

John ADAMS

Additionally, these soldiers offered their services on the 23rd of May last, 
but were omitted from the previously published list:

T.L. WHITLOCK

W.G. COLEMAN

Benj. JOHNSON

-----------



TRIBUTE TO THE MEMORY OF THOMAS W. WILLIAMS

The following Preambles and Resolutions were passed at the late session of 
the Quarterly meeting Conference of the Cokesbury circuit held at Asbury, 
commencing on the 4th inst.:

Whereas, it has pleased Almighty God in the wise dispensations of His 
Providence to remove from amongst us, during the present year, our beloved 
brother Thomas W. WILLIAMS, who has been for a number of years, identified 
as Class Leader and Circuit Steward; we deem it our privilege to express our 
views in respect to this mournful event. Therefore,

1st resolved; that in the death of Thomas W. WILLIAMS, the M.E. Church, 
South, has lost one of her most devoted and attached members; the Cokesbury 
circuit one of her most zealous class leaders and stewards, and the 
Itinerate Minister's, a friend indeed.

2nd; resolved; that whilst we bow with Christian resignation to the Divine 
decree, we are cheered by the fond hope that our loss is his infinite gain.

3rd; resolved; that as a token of our regard for the virtues of our deceased 
brother, the Secretary be directed to leave a blank page in the Journal with 
his name inscribed therein.

4th; resolved; that we affectionately tender to sister WILLIAMS our 
fraternal regards and sympathies in her sad bereavement.

5th; resolved; that the Secretary of this Conference transmit a copy of 
these resolutions to Sister Williams and to the Editors of the Southern 
Christian Advocate with a request that they be published. Passed by 
unanimous rising vote. July 4, 1846

-------------

BACON FOR SALE

Three thousand pounds of prime Bacon for Sale. T.P. MOSELEY, July 8, 1846

-------

FOR SALE

The subscriber, desirous of removing, offers for sale a small Farm, about 
one mile about Loundesville. The location is a healthy one and within 5 
miles of the Savannah River. Any person wishing to purchase can see the land 
and buildings by calling on me at my residence or obtain particulars by 
addressing me at Loundsville. Jas. O. DANNELLY, July 8, 1846

--------



LIST OF LETTERS REMAINING AT POST OFFICE on 1st July 1846:

ATKINS, Robert

ANDERSON, Jacob N.

ABRAHAM, John W.

ALLEN, L.W.

ALEXANDER, R.H.

ADAMS, Wm.

BRANSON, Levi

BROWN, H.P., Miss

BESTIAN ?, Edward S.

BRADFORD, James

BROOKS, Daniel

BEAUFORT, James

CALDWELL, D.K.

CANNON, H.

CHRISTOPHER, N., Mrs.

CARR, Ernestine, Miss

CRAWFORD, James

CALHOUN, F., Col.

CHARLES, John

CROWDER, E.A., Mrs.

COWAN, Nancy, Mrs.

CALHOUN, M., Miss

CARWILE, James



DICKSON, Joseph, Col.

DUNN, William

DUFFY, George

DALLS?, Mary, Mrs.

EDWARDS, Thos. D

FENVILLE, S.S.

FOSTER, J.E.

FIFE, Sarah J., Miss

GILMER, Nancy, Mrs.

GRIFFIN, W.B.

GRAVES, Geo., Major

GRAY, Andrew

GAINES, Richard

HEMBREE, James

HUGHEY, James

HOLT, Israel

HARRIS, Wm. H.

HASKELL, Charles T.

HARDIN, David

HUNTER, Alexander

HILL, Henry H.

HOLLIDAY, Eli

HAGGAN, Thos.

HINTON, T.

JONES, H.A.



JUNKIN, Robert

JOHNSON, Harvy M.

JONES, E.A.

JENKINS, John

JONES, ELizabeth, Mrs.

JESTER, Thos.

JONES, Nancy, Mrs.

KETCHUM, R.C.

KIRKPATRICK, W.

KELLAR, D.C.

KENNEDY, A.E.

KENNEDY, Wm. E.

KENNEDY, Nancy, Mrs.

LEE, Augustus W.

MANN, J.G.

MANCE, Mr.

MASTERS, Jesse

MELLER ?, P.H.

MATHIS, Ibby

MATHEWS, Lemuel L.

NORWOOD, John

PARKER, Dr. E.

PENNELL, Wm.

PAUL, Amanda, Miss



POOL, Miss

REID, J.S.

REDDING, Samuel

RICHEY, John

REID, Lemuel

SMITH, Wm

STUART, J.G.

STINSON, Mr.

SAXON, Hugh M.

SCOTT, Sarah

SCOTT, Archer

SCOTT, W.C.

SCOTT, Joseph D.

SALE, John

SHAW, Willey, Miss

TAGGART, Wm. H.

TURNER, H.D., Mrs.

TURNER, D. Mc. Rev.

TEAGUE, Addison

WILSON, S.A., Mrs.

WALKER, Wm., Rev.

WISEMAN, Elijah

WILSON, J.K.

WILSON, J.G.

WALKER, H.A.



WILLIAMS, Maria J.

WILLIAMS, John

WILSON, J.H.

WATSON, A.R.

WILKS, THos. S.

WILSON, J.R.

McILWAIN, Samuel

McCOMB, Catherine

McCULLOUGH, Jno.

McKEE, James A.

McCOMBS, Robert

McLEES, J., Rev.

McILWAIN, Jane, Miss

McGEE, Fealin

McILWAIN, Mary, Miss

If the above letters are not taken out of the post office prior to the first 
day of October, they will be returned to the General Post Office as dead 
letters. John McLaren, Post Master, July 8, 1846

----------

NEWSPAPER Issue of JULY 15, 1846

In publishing the list of Volunteers from this District, the name of S.D. 
GILLESPIE was unintentionally omitted.

-------

OBITUARY

Died, at Calhoun's Mills on Thursday the 11th ult., Mary Etta, daughter of 
M.O. and Frances TALMAN, aged 1 year, 9 months and 2 days. She was soon 
called to follow her little brother who died about 12 months ago.



---------

PLANTATION FOR SALE

The subscriber offers for sale his Plantation, five miles east of Cokesbury 
on the Saluda River, containing Four Hundred Acres, one hundred of which is 
river bottom. There are two surveys of it, both joining one tract, one 
containing 272 acres and the other 138 acres. I will sell together or 
separately, as may suit the purchaser. It is well watered and very healthy. 
Has a tolerably good dwelling house; the outbuildings are ordinary. Isham 
GORREE, July 15, 1848

---------

ABBEVILLE SHERIFF'S SALE

By virtue of sundry Writs of Fieri Facias to me directed, the following will 
be sold at the Abbeville Court house on the first Monday in August next, the 
following property:

80 acres of land, more or less, levied on as the property of W.W. ANDERSON 
and Wm. ADDISON, bearer.

6 negroes, Matilda and five children, levied on as the property of Jas. M. 
VANDIVER and D.L. ADAMS and others.

J. Ramey, Sheriff

July 14, 1846

---------

NEWSPAPER Issue of JULY 22, 1846

OBITUARIES

Died, from fever, on the 12th ult. in her 26th year, Amanda, wife of 
Hamilton T. MILLER, after a short illness of four days. A hearty response 
will be readily given by all intimate with the deceased, that she was a 
devoted wife, a kind and affectionate mother, and an exemplary Christian. 
Removed in the bloom of life, in the bright anticipations of future 
prospects, from a circle of numerous friends to an early tomb, a lasting 
impression will remain of her winning deportment, her amiable and gentle 
disposition.

--------

Died, at his residence in this district on the 4th inst. in the 74th year of 



his age, Maj. John CHILES. This excellent man has left the example of a well 
spent life, worthy of all imitation. A Sheriff of the District, and as a 
member of the Legislature, he filled public offices with such meekness, 
fidelity and integrity, as requitted the favor of his fellow citizens which 
bestowed it.

But it was at home in the discharge of his social and domestic duties that 
his unpretending usefulness was most felt and will long be missed. Kind, 
sincere and pure, with a clear understanding and a temper imperturbable, he 
pursued the right in a most gentle manner, but at the same time, gave 
evidence not to be mistaken of a firmness which no influence could sway to 
the wrong. Equality removed from party asperity and from apathy to public 
affairs, he was earnest and active in all his duties as a citizen, but so 
tolerant and forgiving that his ardent love of his country and independent 
maintenance of his own opinions, begot no personal strife with those who 
differed with him.

For more than thirty years he was a deacon in the Baptist church and humbly 
labored to make his conduct suitable to his professions. As Christian, 
citizen, neighbor, friend, master, brother, father, husband, he was 
virtuously eminent and in a degree far beyond what the unassuming simplicity 
of his deportment might suggest to those who did not know him intimately.

WIth his good constitution and temperate habits he enjoyed full health 
uninterrupted til near the end. By a second marriage he left five young 
children, some too young to have profited by his lessons, or even to have 
personal remembrance of him; but his good works will remain to bear 
testimony of his worth, while it must be a consolation to his widow and 
elder children to treasure in their memories.

----------

Died, on Saturday the 10th inst. near Abbeville, Mary Jane, daughter of John 
and Margarette WIER, in the 21st year of her age. She had but recently 
attached herself to the Presbyterian Church, Upper Long Cane.

In her death, she was cut down in the morning of life. This afflicting 
thought brings sadness and melancholy home to the hearts of the many who 
loved her, and who will never more on earth behold her cheerful face, nor 
hear again her welcome voice.

The Church mingles her grief with this afflicted and bereaved family who by 
this dispensation, have had another sorrow added to their cup of bitter 
water, called before to drink in the death of another beloved daughter.

Shortly before her death when she was about to pass over to Jordan, she said 
to her father that she had once thought that fears and tears would both 
harrass her when she came to die; but not now, not so, she was not afraid to 
die. No doubt, that then she leaned on Jesus for repose and found it. O, her 



parents have hope and a good hope in her death, carrying to their bosoms the 
sweetness of sanctified religion. "There is no sweetness like it."

"One family, we dwell in Him,

One church above, beneath;

though now divided by the stream,

The narrow stream of death."

----------

At a meeting of Clinton Lodge, Abbeville district of Ancient Free Masons of 
the State of South Carolina, held at Masonic Hall on Saturday the 11th 
inst., the following Resolution was unanimously adopted and ordered to be 
published in The Banner:

Resolved, that the thanks of the brethren of Clinton Lodge be tendered to 
Mr. Amity BAILEY, for his handsome gift of a Masonic Symbolic Chart and a 
Silver mounted Sword; presented to the Lodge through his son, our worthy 
brother, E.S. BAILEY. W. Hill, Sec. pro tem. July 22, 1846

---------

SALE

Will be sold on Friday the 14th of August next, at Greenwood, the following 
property belonging to Thos. L. WHITLOCK, to wit:

Household Furniture, Kitchen Utinsils, Three Horses, Small stock of Hogs and 
Cattle, one small Wagon, Two or Three Fine Negroes amongst whom is a 
valuable Blacksmith; Blacksmith tools and many other articles. H. Waller 
Wardlaw, July 22, 1846

---------

STATE OF SOUTH CAROLINA, Abbeville District

Court of Common Pleas

Thomas L. WHITLOCK, who is in the custody of the Sheriff of Abbeville 
district by virtue of a writ of capias ad satisfaciendum, having filed his 
petition with a schedule of his whole estate, real and personal, for the 
purpose of obtaining the benefit of the Act of the General Assembly called 
the "Insolvent Debtors Act".

Public notice is thereby given that the petition of the said Thomas L. 



WHITLOCK will be heard and considered in the Court of Common Pleas for 
Abbeville district at Abbeville Courthouse on Thursday the twenty-second of 
October next, or such other day thereafter as the Court may order during the 
Term. All the creditors of the said Thomas L. WHITLOCK are hereby summoned 
to appear then and there in the said Court to show cause, if any, why the 
benefit of the Act aforesaid should not be granted to the said Thomas L. 
Whitlock.

Jno. F. Livingston, Clerk's Office, July 18, 1846

---------


